

DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES



Pete Ricketts, Governor

September 15, 2021

Patrick J. O'Donnell Clerk of the Legislature State Capitol, Room 2018 Lincoln, NE 68509-4604

RE: Annual Report per Neb. Rev. Stat. §83-1216.02

Dear Mr. O'Donnell,

Per Neb. Rev. Stat. §83-1216.02, the Division of Developmental Disabilities is submitting this communication as the report that estimates the number of individuals that will begin receiving Medicaid Home and Community-Based Waiver Services for the Developmentally Disabled.

The table below shows the estimated number of individuals that will begin receiving these services in the current state fiscal year ending June 30th, 2022, organized according to the funding priorities in Neb. Rev. Stat. §83-1216. These are in addition to the approximately 5,000 individuals currently receiving these services. The Division is able to serve these individuals with current appropriations in Program 424 – Developmental Disability Aid.

Funding Priority	Estimated Number of
	Individuals Beginning Services
First	80
Second	4
Third	15
Fourth	100
Fifth	1

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this information.

Respectfully,

Tony Green, Director

Division of Developmental Disabilities